
 
Dear Louisiana Grand Prix Families, 
 
We were hoping the pandemic would be long gone by 
January but obviously it is still around.  With that being said, the 
staffs of Creole Lanes and the tournament will surely do 
everything we can to keep you and us safe while participating, 
following both the Governor’s mandates and CDC 
guidelines.  Louisiana is still in phase 2 of re-opening. 
Below are the new protocols we will follow to comply with these 
mandates: 
 
If you feel ill or have any fever or symptoms of the COVID-19 
virus please remain at home. 
 
(1) Facemasks must be worn by all bowlers, except when eating 
or drinking at a table. All employees, spectators and tournament 
staff will be required to wear a facemask. We highly request your 
mask stay on while bowling, but if this creates an issue, you may 
pull it down while on the approach. Facemasks are required for 
all common areas of the center. 
 
(2) Please limit spectators to 2 maximum per participant.  We will 
put less bowlers on a lane than in previous years and ask you to 
socially distance yourself from other families as best you can. 
 
We appreciate all those who have braved this challenging time 
by continuing your participation in our wonderful sport. Thank 
you in advance for complying with these protocols.  
 
See you in Houma! 
 

  
 
 
 
 


